Proposed Development on LAND TO THE WEST OF EGLEY ROAD between HILLSIDE AND WOKING NURSERY (Proposed Site GB8)

Jill & David Drinkwater

Email:

Sent: 30 July 2015 15:33
To: Planning Policy
Dear Sir,
We wish to comment and object most strongly to the above development.
Our objections are that the GREEN BELT should be preserved as promised by our present
Government. Any development on GREEN BELT cannot be reversed and will be lost
forever.
More specifically development on this site will generate noise pollution, car pollution and
horrendous traffic congestion, the A320 is already very busy.
Why are Brownfield sites not being used and there are many properties that are past their best
and should be demolished and redeveloped up to a modern design, construction and more
energy efficient.
I trust that this will be considered very carefully and that this site will remain in the GREEN
BELT.
Yours faithfully
David and Jill Drinkwater (address: 13 Hillside, Off Egley Road, Woking, Surrey GU22
ONF)